
11 December 2017  

 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 
Year 4 – singing in the community – Wednesday 20 December 2017  
 
Year 4 will be out of school on the morning of Wednesday 20 December to sing Christmas 
Carols at both Primlea Court (retirement and sheltered housing) and Charlotte Straker 
residential and nursing care home in Corbridge.  
 
Primlea Court would like to offer the children refreshments – juice and a cupcake.   
 
If you do not want your child to have the refreshments or if they have a food 
allergy/intolerance please sign and return the slip below by Thursday 14 December 2017.  
We will organise a suitable snack for those children who have an allergy/food intolerance.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Jennifer Ainsley 
Head Teacher  
 
20 December 2017 - Year 4 – Singing in the Community – Juice and Cupcakes 
 
Please only return the reply slip if you do not wish your child to have refreshments or if 
they have a food allergy/intolerance.  No action is required if you wish your child to have 
the refreshments at Primlea Court. 
 
I do not wish for my child to have refreshments at Primlea Court. 
 
School will provide a suitable snack for my child as they have a food allergy/intolerance – 
please give details of food allergy/intolerance below.   
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name:         Class:  
 
 
Parent/carer signature:  
 


